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October 30, 2020 
 
CCR Program Documentation 
Closure – Notification of Intent to Close 
CH_ClosNOI_004_20201031 
 
 
Subject:  Closure – Notification of Intent to Close; Sedimentation Pond - Cholla Power Plant 
 
Pursuant to 40 C.F.R. §§ 257.101(a)(1), APS is providing notice of its intent to close the 
Sedimentation Pond. 
 
In accordance with 40 CFR 257.102(g), the unit will be closed in accordance with its Closure Plan 
and the provisions of 40 CFR 257.102(c). 
 
If you have any questions about this or would like additional information, please consult the 
CCR information webpage located within APS.com or contact neal.brown@aps.com. 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 


